
Dear Praying friends and supporters:
As the new year dawns we look back and see the incredible things God has done through the 
mission trips that He has allowed me to go on in 2017. We have been able to treat thousands of 
poor Honduran with their medical and dental needs. Each one has been presented with the 
Gospel and many have come to Christ. 

God is doing a great work among the Waorani Indians of Ecuador as my Ecuadorian co-workers 
reach further into their territory and share the Light of the Gospel in this dark area of Ecuador.

As I look forward to 2018 and realize that each day brings us closer to the return of Christ, we 
have the great responsibility to get the Good News to the lost. I have four dates set aside for 
medical/evangelistic trips in 2018. Feb. 10-18 to Ecuador, taking medicine and dental to the 
Waorani Indian tribe in east Ecuador. April 7-15, June 9-17, and Sept. 8-16 medical/evangelistic 
trips to Honduras. 

Connie is praying about taking a group of ladies in July sometime to help out at Camp Hope. I 
would really appreciate you putting these dates on your prayer list.

With this year coming to an end people are looking for places or ministries to send their year end 
contributions. If there are some of you still looking and praying about who to send to I would be 
honored to receive any help you can be. It takes a lot of meds and dental supplies to help so 
many people we help, airline tickets in in country costs always seems to be rise and it has been a 
challenge to come up with funds. God has been so faithful is suppling these needs and uses 
friends, supporters and families to accomplish His Purpose. I thank you in advance for any help 
you can be.

I leave you with this verse found in 1 These: 3:9 ‘For what thanks can we render to God for you 
in return for all the joy with which we rejoice before our God on your account.’

Serving our King together,
Al
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